
 

From: Ben Wojtowicz [mailto:bwojtowi@loon.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2019 10:42 AM 
To: BENISON, BRIAN <bb6463@att.com> 
Cc: MARX, JOSEPH P <jm7322@att.com>; juliekearney@loon.com; OSHIRO, HENRY <ho7626@att.com>; 
ITO, BRYAN T <bi8575@att.com>; NAKATA, CHERYL LYN <CN8262@att.com>; FCCMW 
<FCCMW@att.com>; GOGGIN, MICHAEL P (Legal) <mg7268@att.com>; POLLARD, DAVID 
<dp2065@att.com> 
Subject: Re: Spectrum Coordination Between Loon and AT&T 

Hi Brian, 

Thanks for the update.  This is great news!  Julie is out of the office at the moment and is probably best 
to talk next steps.  I believe she is back in the office on July 22nd and I'll get a meeting setup for that 
Monday between the three of us for that date. 

Regarding coordination and the "stop button", we will definitely coordinate with your team ahead of 
any testing, will have operations folks (and likely engineers) monitoring the system at all times while it is 
in use, and have the ability to immediately shut off in the case of interference reported by your 
team.  When we meet with Julie, we can discuss the preferred logistics arrangement for this. 

Thanks, 

Ben 

On Fri, Jul 12, 2019 at 7:36 AM BENISON, BRIAN <bb6463@att.com> wrote: 

Ben, 

We are ok with this test now, provided there is a stop button in case of interference or if we need to 
make a new deployment.  Additionally, we will need to be kept updated on the schedule as the testing 
draws near.  If you or Julie would give me a call, we can get synched on next steps. 

Brian J. Benison 

Director - Federal Regulatory 

AT&T Services, Inc. 

1120 20th St. NW 

Suite 1000 

Washington, DC 20036 

202-457-3065 
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